CANADIAN PACIFIC RAILWAY COMPANY

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

Private.

MONTREAL June 5th, 1921.

Lt.Gen.Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B., LL.D., Principal, McGill University, M o n t r e a l.

Dear Sir:

I have your letter of the 1st instant.

From my point of view, any of the gentlemen selected by the Nominating Committee (whose names you have given) would be suitable as members of the Board of Governors. In fact, any two would add strength to the Board and I think the Committee should be congratulated for making such excellent selections.

Yours very truly,

President.